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September 14, 2018 
 
Dennis Bosak 
23600 Dehner St. 
Detroit, MI 48219 
 
Re: Public Comment – Drainage Fee  
 
Dear Mr. Bosak, 
 
Please accept this letter as a follow-up to your concern addressed to the Board of Water 
Commissioners (BOWC) Committee Meeting on September 5, 2018. In your comment, you 
expressed the concern that stormwater on and around your property at 23600 Dehner Street does 
not drain into the city’s sewer system.  
 
The relevant maps and data were reviewed by the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department’s 
(DWSD) Drainage team and it was confirmed that your property at 23600 Dehner Street does not 
drain into the DWSD sewer system. Your future bills will reflect this change and any adjustments, 
if necessary, will be credited to your account.  
 
If you have further questions, you can contact our customer care center at 313-267-8000 option 
6 to speak with a representative.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

Lisa Wallick 
 
Lisa Wallick, P.E. 
Stormwater Management Group Program Manager 
 
 
cc: Honorable Board of Water Commissioners 
 
 


